
      October 11, 2022 

 

To:  Mayor Alice Ruby , City of Dillingham 

From:  Amy Ruby 

Re:  Library Advisory Board 

 

 

 

 I have been a member of the Library Advisory Board for several 

years.  I am excited about many of the new things happening with our public 

library.  My term is up and I would like to renew my seat on this board.   

Thank you for considering my request. 

 

     Sincerely, 

     Amy Ruby 

   


